
 

 

 

February 26, 2021 

Daily Health Assessment App: 

The Daily Health Assessment remains a critically important tool in our efforts to keep 

our school community safe. As has been the case since September, students/families 

are asked to perform a health assessment each day before arriving at school. Our 

District has developed a recourse to help with the assessment. The updated resource 

is linked on our website homepage and can also be found on the District site. Daily 

Health Check for Parents 

The Ministries of Health and Education recently developed a new app which can be 

useful when performing the Daily Health Assessment. While not required, 

students/families may wish to use the app to assist in the completion of their daily 

assessment. The app contains the most up-to-date BC health guidelines and is user-

friendly for children to complete daily. This resource can assist in preventative 

measures for families and help with the decision of whether a student should attend 

school on a given day. 

COVID-19 Daily Health Check website 

iPhone/iPad iOS devices or Android devices.  

 

Q3 Term Change 

Friday March 5th is the end of the term 1 in Q3. Starting on Monday, March 8th, block E will be the “non-learning 

group” and therefore, will be attending 2 mornings per week with Wednesdays being student support. Block G 

will now be full time attendance for all. Block E teachers will be reaching out by Wednesday to let you know 

what mornings your child will be attending.  

 

Interim Reports 

Between March 3rd and March 10th, you will be receiving interim report cards from your child’s block E and 

block G teachers.  An interim report may include an email stating the student grade and progress, an emailing 

directing you how to login to an online gradebook, a phone call directly to the parent(s)/guardian(s), or an 

itemized progress report.  If you did not receive an interim report by March 10th, please contact your child’s 

teacher.  A teacher directory can be found on the app with a direct link to email them 

(https://oakbayhigh.appazur.com/app/) or on our school website.  

 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Mar. 1-5, 2021 

  

 UPCOMING DATES 

March 5 
End of Term 1 
 
March 8 
Start of Term 2 
 
March 11 
Valedictorian Speak 
off 
During Bl. G 
 
March 12 
Last day of classes 
before Spring Break 
 
March 29 
School returns 
 
April 2 
Good Friday 
 
April 5 
Easter Monday 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/37/2021/01/GVSD61_DailyHealthChecklist_20210115_parents.pdf
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/37/2021/01/GVSD61_DailyHealthChecklist_20210115_parents.pdf
http://k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/bc-k-12-daily-health-checker/id1547334827
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.qp.k12App
https://oakbayhigh.appazur.com/app/
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/staff-info/staff-directory/

